
 

ASPLEY VIEW CLUB 
Notice to Members 

Good morning Ladies, 

Today we have received notice that scammers are invading some of our VIEW Clubs so we need to 

alert you to the scam. 

VIEW National Office were informed yesterday that 2 VIEW Clubs received emails purportedly from 

National President Elizabeth Birch, that clubs buy GIFT cards or I-Tune cards to the value of $100 

each. 

This is a SCAM email.  

Do not reply;   delete it and block the sender. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue and remember we would not ask you for money in any 

form if we have not discussed it with you first. 

Thank you 

Robyn K. 
(President) 
 

 


